

Year 1 Newsletter

Issue 29 Fríday 18th May 2018

In English this week we have been continuing our work on non-fiction texts. We have used our text map on butterflies to help us create our own Non-Chronological Report.

We have created our own report on Hedgehogs. The children have enjoyed learning about where Hedgehogs live, what they eat and how they keep safe.

In Maths this week we have been focusing on money. We have been recognising the different notes and coins, investigating different ways to make amounts and adding different amounts. We have also been focusing on our mental maths skills.

How many different ways can you make the number 12?

ATTENDANCE

A big **WELL DONE** to **Dragonfly** this week for winning the attendance cup! The attendance percentages for this week are as follows:

Duck: 92.7% **Heron**: 95.0%

Dragonfly: 97.5% **Newt**: 94.0%

Frog: 95.4%

OUTDOOR LEARNING

Next week is outdoor learning, if the weather is warm, please ensure your child has a hat and sunscreen applied.

Heron
Duck
ragonfly
Frog
Newt

The Royal Wedding

We had a lovely time celebrating the Royal wedding! We decorated and made flags and bunting, sang the National Anthem and ate some lovely elderflower and lemon cake.

Thank you for all your food donations for the party.

SPELLINGS

This week we have been looking words with the 'ie' sound. It makes both an "igh" and an "ee" sound.

Try reading and spelling these:

tíe	thíef
píe	chief
flies	shriek
cries	brief

Please remember to bring in your spelling passport to get your stamp!



Remember to check DB Primary!



Kite badges

Please can you ensure that your child returns their kite badge after a week of being given it. If they are not returned this means other children aren't able to get one. If you have lost your kite badge you are able to purchase one from the office for 60p.